Royal Ministry of the Environment The Minister

The Honourable Al Gore 2100 West End Avenue, Suite 620, Nashville, TN 37203 USA

Your ref

Our ref

1 2 OKT 2007

Date

Dear Al Gore,

It gives me the greatest pleasure to congratulate you on the occasion of the Nobel Peace Prize.

This is a most welcome recognition of your tireless efforts to raise awareness and inspire action on climate change all over the world.

This year's Peace Prize clearly demonstrates that environment is intrinsically linked to peace, stability and human welfare. From here on, we cannot discuss security issues without taking into account the need to stabilise the global climate.

I was glad to host you during your visit to Oslo last year, where the screening of your film made a strong contribution to the climate debate in Norway. Looking forward to meeting you in Oslo again in December, I remain,

Yours sincerely,

Office address: Myntg. 2 Telephone: +47 22 24 57 00 Telefax: +47 22 24 60 34 Postal address: PO Box 8013 Dep, N-0030 Oslo, Norway

Org. no.: 972 417 882